Welcome to Music 110!  The current school year has produced some challenges but also some exciting new opportunities for you, as music students.  This year we will not be using instruments due to COVID-19.  Instead, we will adopt a program that is completely percussion based.  Each of you will be provided with a set of drumsticks that you get to keep.  You may write your name on them and/or decorate them however you please, as long as it is school appropriate.  
There will be more attention paid to music theory and eartraining skills in Music 110 than in Music 10.

What you will need for class:
1” binder for music and class work
Plastic sleeves to place music in
Pencil and pen




	Performance Tests
	These occur weekly on music we have worked on as a class.	
	50%

	Eartraining /Assignments
	Written or listening assignments completed in class and at home consisting of Music History, Music Theory and Listening Assignments.
	30%

	Participation	
	Based on your daily participation in class.  
	20%




